
Dear Travel Partner, 

 

The new circular (as attached) mentions the extension of the institutional quarantine policy in Delhi until 

31st January 2021, therefore we have extended the current policy of date changes for flights till 

31st January 2021. 

 

Please find below for your reference: 

 

- One free of charge date change for passengers on domestic flights for passengers booked on Vistara 

domestic flights beyond DEL/BOM  

- One free of charge change for the whole itinerary from LON to the final destination in India if any of 

these passengers want to change date, travel to be completed by 31st December 2021 in the same cabin 

and the same route. Additional charges will apply for re-routing or cabin change. 

 


